VIA E-MAIL to Whistler Mayor and Council. council@whistler.ca corporate@whistler.ca

Fullerton Avenue Holdings

Max Bruce

7261 Fitzsimmons Rd. South

Whistler, BC

Re: Letter of Support for the Undergrounding of Overhead Wires in Whitegold.

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am a homeowner at 7261 Fitzsimmons Rd. South. Please accept this letter of strong support for the decision of November 3, 2020 to progress with the undergrounding of wires in the Whitegold neighbourhood. As a Whitegold homeowner, I am very enthusiastic to see this project move ahead.

The process to inform neighbours on the project was extensive, well documented, and concluded with a 58% vote in favour of proceeding from the neighbourhood. This is more than the required vote threshold to move forward with the project.

It would be imprudent for council to overturn a decision concluded through a proper democratic process, due to the vocal minority who are not in favour. The proper process to consider the decision was followed, and a conclusion to proceed was determined.

I am hopeful that council will support the decision process and vote in favour of proceeding with undergrounding the overhead wires in Whitegold.

Sincerely,

Fullerton Avenue Holdings Ltd.



Max Bruce

Owner of 7261 Fitzsimmons Rd. South